Middle Management Association
SANTA CRUZ COUNTY

1/21/2025

Laura Bowers
Chairperson Deferred Compensation Commission

RE: RESIGNATION OF KATHY SAMMS FROM COMMISSION

Kathy Samms retired from County Employment effective December 2024. As a result, Kathy
is also resigning from the Deferred Compensation commission.

The Mid-Management Association Board of Directors recommends that Monica Rocha
replace Kathy Samms as the Mid-Management representative to the Commission.

We request that you take this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors at your earliest
opportunity for their approval.

Thank you for you attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ay tes

Nikki Yates
MMA President



